
                                                

                                                   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Professor Ranjit Manchanda 

Professor of Gynaecological oncology  
Wolfson Institute of Preventive Medicine, 
Charterhouse Square, QMUL  
London EC1M 6BQ 
 
22th April 2020 
 
 
Dear Dr Manchanda,  
 
 
RE: UKCOGS – National Audit 
 

This letter of support is to confirm that the Joint Research Management Office supports this national 

audit and can confirm no ethical approval is required. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr Mays Jawad 
R&D Governance Operations Manager 
Barts Health NHS Trust and Queen Mary University of London 

Barts Health-Queen Mary University of London 
Joint Research Management Office 

QM Innovation Centre 
5 Walden Street 

London  
E1 2EF 

 
Tel: 020 7882 7275 

Email: m.jawad@qmul.ac.uk   
www.jrmo.org.uk 

 

 

http://www.bartshealth.nhs.uk/research/

